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REVIEW OF THE NEW DRAFT OFFICIAL PLAN AND CITY-WIDE URBAN DESIGN GUIDELINES

R. Meier advised that the Committee’s Working Group has not completed their review of the New Draft Official
Plan and City-Wide Urban Design Guidelines but that they will be meeting again to finish their review of the
documents so that comments can be submitted to the Development Services Department prior to the deadline
of December 22, 2020.
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